
Wickham Market Parish Council  
 
 
Councillor John Horsnell    Monday 10th January 2022 
 
 
Report for Meeting Monday 17th January 2022 
 
 
Village Sign  
 
G C Robertson Structural Engineers received our purchase order in December 2021 to 
provide detailed scaled drawing of Village Sign Ironwork, due to Christmas Holidays this 
specialised works will not commence until mid-January 2022  
 
Once CAD drawing of ironwork has been approved by the E & L Committee/PC Riverside 
Engineering will progress and complete all fabrication works at earliest possible date  
 
Upon completion of fabrication works by Riverside Engineering Sign Ironwork will be 
inspected and approved by members of the E & L Committee then a date for installation of 
Village Sign can be scheduled with Riverside Engineering, Crane Operator and SCC 
Highways Department  
 
Village Hall Liaising Officer 
 
Village Hall management are seeking more volunteers to assist in various support roles 
helping with fund raising, event’s organisers and the running of Hall  
 
MSG (Modernisation Steering Group) 
Chairman Pete Holden is sadly leaving the group in January due to personal reasons 
 
Village Hall structural survey work was completed by G C Robertson Structural Engineers 
during November and December 2021 report of their findings and detailed building Layout 
drawing are expected to be issued this week  
 
Village Hall Wi-Fi installation Grant application with cost were issued to the Small 
Community Grants Board in December 2021 and we await their decision on our 
application  
 
MSG Group are actively seeking new members to assist with project management for the 
planning and development to carry out future modernisation of the Village Hall  
 
 
Professional Development  
No training events scheduled at date of this report  
 
 
 
 
Cllr John Horsnell  


